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March 14, 2022 

 

 

                                                                                                          

TO:  Winnebago County Property Owner 

 

FM:  Land Use Planner, Winnebago County 

 

RE:  Preliminary Plat Approval Informational Hearing – Second Addendum to Willow  

       Lane Condominium (Preliminary Plat) 

 

Dear Property Owner: 

 

 The Winnebago County Planning and Zoning Committee will conduct a public 

informational hearing regarding the above referenced plat on   April 27th, 2022,                        

at 6:30 P.M. in the 1st Floor Conference Room of the Winnebago County Administration 

Building located at 112 Otter  St, Oshkosh.  As an adjacent property owner, you are 

hereby notified that you may attend the hearing at the time indicated and present 

testimony for or against the proposal.  At the hearing you may either represent yourself, or, 

you may be represented by agent or attorney. 

 

       General Location of Property:  South of 9251 Willow Ln, & West of 9213 Willow Ln. 

 

        Proposed Use of Property:  Residential 

 

        Applicant:  Carrow Land Surveying Group, LLC 

 

Please feel free to contact me at your convenience if you have questions concerning this 

matter. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Brian O’Rourke, AICP 

Land Use Planner 

 

Cc:  Mathew Reider – Carrow Land Surveying, LLC (via email) 

 

112 OTTER AVE, PO BOX 2808 
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